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Subject: Notice of Replacement – LPXV Series 1500V Fuse Holder Replaced With LFPXV 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0093 
          
Date: 01/03/2018  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers that our LPXV Series 
1500V holder is being replaced by our new LFPXV Series holder.  The LFPXV’s improved 
design has proven to be preferred by most customers in the industry.  The new holder also 
allows Littelfuse to scale up manufacturing output to match demand that has grown 
dramatically as customers migrate toward the 1500V platform.  This surge in demand has 
quickly depleted available inventory of the LPXV0001Z (old-design holder).   Littelfuse will be 
discontinuing the LPXV Series holder effective immediately and will be offering the LFPXV 
Series holder as an alternative. 
 

The new LFPXV holder has added features such a single piece hinged design for quick and 
easy fuse replacement and probe holes for fuse status checks without having to remove the 
fuse or open the holder. It also has same UL Listed performance as the LPXV holder. For a 
complete dimensional comparison, please see page 2. Below are the affected ordering part 
numbers. 
  
  
 

Discontinued Part No. Replacement Part No. 

LPXV0001Z LFPXV0001Z 

  
 
If you have any questions, please contact a Littelfuse representative. 
 
Regards, 

 
  

 

 
Jim McGuire 
Asssistant Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Tel: +1 773-628-0708 
Fax: +1 773-830-1797 
www.littelfuse.com/industrial  
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